
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
     While it may be difficult to think about, winter is still alive and well. That said, it is inevitable that I will be spending several sleepless nights looking out my window, watching many weather reports, communicating with the bus company and neighboring districts to determine if we will have school or not. As you may know, the first inclement weather day is forgiven and subsequent days are made up. Over the past several years, we have contemplated holding a digital inclement weather day for the second inclement weather day if in fact we need to call off school for a second time. I have contacted the Department of Public Instruction and they are encouraging a district to try this to see how it works. To that end, if we have to call two inclement weather days, the second day will be a digital inclement weather day. Where possible, the teachers and students will be communicating digitally for instruction, assignments and other information. Furthermore, there may be additional assignments that are not done via a communication device. I’m sending this communication prior to the winter season to inform parents of the possibility of this occurring so you will be prepared for the day. Please make any necessary arrangements for digital access prior to a second inclement weather day occurring. If you have any questions about this process, please call your child’s principal or me.
 
     The Random Lake Early Learning Center is also making a digital snow day that can be accessed using the school website.  To visit our very own 4K Digital Snow Day, please follow the following steps:
1.)Go to http://www.randomlake.k12.wi.us
2.)Click on the “Schools” tab
3.)Use the drop-down menu to select “Elementary”
4.)Click on “Early Learning Center”
Congratulations!  You have accessed our 4K Digital Snow Day!  You will find a video of the story “The Three Bears.”  Please watch the story with your child and then continue below to see the “Early Literacy” and “Math” sections.  Please choose one or more activities from the math and the early literacy sections to complete. A quick reminder that these activities are voluntary and are not required to be completed, but are very much advised. If, for any reason, you do not have internet please contact us via phone call or letter to obtain a paper packet to be completed on such a day.  If you have questions or concerns please contact any of us in the Early Learning Center by email or phone call. 
Thanks,
Cesie Dahm, Michelle Scheftgen, Aaron Casper and Hannah Nesvold
920-994-4344 X: 1101
cdahm@randomlake.k12.wi.us
mscheftgen@randomlake.k12.wi.us 
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